Arrant, Bgan

From: Ingram, Scott (Scottingram) [Scottingram@chevrontexaco.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2002 10:47 AM

To: 'barrant@state.nm.us'

Cc: Crawford, David (DCrawford)

Subject: Unorthodox Location Application

Hello Bryan,

Per our conversations yesterday and again today regarding the ChevronTexaco
operated, NM State 'DF' #4 Morrow well (30-015-31853), a sundry notice is
in the mail to you today informing you of our plans to expedite an
application for an unorthodox Morrow location based on statewide rules. Also
per our conversations, it is my understanding that ChevronTexaco will be
allowed to continue to produce the well while subject application 1is
processing. Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Scott M. Ingram
ScottIngram@ChevronTexaco.com

CTN 6£7-7212 or (915) 687-7212

cell (915) 239-3479 fax (915) 687-7905

This message may contain confidential information that 1is legally
privileged, and is intended only for the use of the parties to whom it 1is
addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that eny disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any information in this
messace is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error,
please notify me at (915) 687-7212 or by reply e-mail. Thank you.



